
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good Morning, 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, March 12, 2021 10:48 AM 
'fall.fry@gmail .com' 
RE: Notices of Substitution 

CORRESPONDENCE 
3/12/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02783-2021 

Per your request we have removed OPC/Fall-Fry from these dockets and added OPC/Gentry to these dockets. 

Sincerely, 

g,~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Fall-Fry, Mireille <Fall-Fry.Mireille@leg.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 9:19 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Notices of Substitution 

Please be advised that Ms. Fall-Fry is leaving the Office of Public Counsel and needs to be 
removed as the contact for the following dockets: 

20170114 
20190210 
20200230 
20200234 
20210034 
20190168 
20210040 
20210042 
20200220 
20200039 

Additionally, please update the contact to include the current Public Counsel, Richard Gentry 
(gentry.richard@leg.state.fl.us) so that notices on the listed dockets can be received going 
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forward.  The Office of Public Counsel will be in touch with additional attorney assignment 
information.   
 
 
A. Mireille Fall-Fry 
Office of Public Counsel 
111 W. Madison St., Rm 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 717-0336 
Fall-Fry.Mireille@Leg.State.Fl.US 
 




